
 

 

The German Studies Department 

is pleased to present a two-day workshop by 
 

Dr. Bruno Duarte 

IFL-UNL, Lisboa, Portugal 

Visiting Research Fellow, Brown University 
 

 

Friedrich Schlegel:               

“On Incomprehensibility” 

Saturday, October 17th, 2-6pm 

“Reading” 

 

Sunday, October 18th, 2-6pm 

“Translation” 

 

 
Both sessions will be held at 190 Hope Street, Room 102 

Click on link above for more details and required reading 
(If you cannot open/access the link above, please email Wendy_Perelman@brown.edu) 
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